U.S. Census 2020: New Deadline September 30, 2020

With a new census deadline of September 30, 2020, the Department of State's push for all New Jerseyans to be counted in the 2020 census continues. As mentioned in previous updates, the Department of State has moved their 2020 Census campaign online. They have created social media content for partners to share, helping get a complete county in New Jersey. Social media talking points for this week's theme, "Strengthening our Healthcare Safety Net for Everyone", can be found in the attached in both English and Spanish. The Department of State invites you to share anything posted on their Facebook, Twitter and Instagram accounts. Please spread the word in your communities to help us get a complete count!